
News release 10-25-20 
 
Incidents:  
 
10-19-20 
 
At 1500hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1578 for an animal at large on S. 
Mad Anthony St. 
 
10-20-20 
 
At 0019hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1579 for a mental at a residence 
on Wooster Road. 
 
At 1009hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1580 for a theft at a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 1057hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1581 for a theft at a business on 
SR 39. 
 
At 1321hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1582 for a parking problem at a 
business on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 1401hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1583 for a welfare check at a 
residence on Fairview Ave. 
 
At 1912hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1584 for a welfare check at a 
residence on County Rd 58. 
 
At 2156hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1585 for a petty theft at a business 
on N Washington St. 
 
10-21-20 
 
At 1241grs this department responded to call 20MPD1586 for a report of a theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1316hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1587 for a funeral escort at a 
business on SR 39. 
 
At 2233hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1588 to assist another agency at a 
business on S Washington St. 
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10-22-20 
 
At 0941hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1589 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 1600hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1591 for a reckless operation on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 1735hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1592 for a lockout at a residence 
on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2028hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1593 for a breaking and entering 
attempt at a residence on S. Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 2033hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1594 for an intoxicated individual 
near a business on E. Jackson St. 
 
10-23-20 
 
At 0943hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1595 for a report of theft from a 
business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1118hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1596 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 
At 1323hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1598 to escort a funeral through 
town to the south limit. 
 
At 1437hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1599 for a parking problem on S. 
Alexander St. 
 
At 1451hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1600 for a report of a resident 
burning leaves on S. School St. 
 
At 1800hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1601 for a report of theft of a 
bicycle from a residence on S Crawford St. 
 
At 2200hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1602 for a report of reckless 
operation of a vehicle at a business on Glen Dr. 
 
At 2320hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1603 for a report of reckless 
operation of a vehicle at a business on S Washington St. 
 
10-24-20 
 
At 0737hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1604 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on Glen Dr. 
 
At 1700hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1605 to unlock a vehicle at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
10-25-20 



 
At 0957hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1608 for a theft at a business on 
State Route 39. 
 
At 1717hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1609 to unlock a vehicle at a 
business on Glen Dr. 
 
At 1821hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1610 to unlock a vehicle at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2048hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1611 to assist an other agence on 
SR39 west of the Village limits. 
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
10-22-20 
 
At 1349hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1590 for a report of a two vehicle 
non injury crash at the square.  A report was filed. 
 
10-23-20 
 
At 1157hrs this  department responded to call 20MPD1597 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on E. Jackson St.  A report was filed. 
 
10-24-20 
 
At 1313hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1605 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on S Washington St.  A report was filed. 
 
At 1908hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1607 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash in a business parking lot off S. Washington St. 


